
 

To the Resident 
 
 
 
 
17 May 2016 

Our Ref: D16/61529 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 

MORRISON BAY PARK PLAN OF MANAGEMENT – ADDENDUM 1 
 
The City of Ryde adopted the Morrison Bay Park Plan of Management in 2009. As part of an 
ongoing review process, Council identified a section of this plan of management that was 
outdated and required amending. To address this, Council has prepared Addendum 1. 
 
The draft Addendum 1 to the Morrison Bay Park Plan of Management is on public exhibition 
until 30 June 2016 and you are invited to review the Addendum and provide a submission.  
 
You can view a copy of the whole Morrison Bay Park Plan of Management and Addendum 1 
online and in person.  

Online  www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/haveyoursay 
In person Ryde Library 
   1a Pope St, Ryde  

Monday to Friday 10:00am – 9:00pm 
Saturday 9:30am – 5:00pm 
Sunday 2:00-5:00pm 

Gladesville Library 
6 Pittwater Rd, Gladesville 
Monday to Friday 10:00am – 5:00pm 
Saturday 9:30am – 12 noon  

  
Submissions must be in writing and marked as Morrison Bay Park PoM Addendum. They can 
be made as follows: 
 Online   www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/haveyoursay 
 Post  General Manager, City of Ryde 
   Locked Bag 2069 
   North Ryde NSW 1670 
 Email  cityofryde@ryde.nsw.gov.au 
 
The closing date for submissions is Thursday 30 June 2016. The results of this public 
exhibition period will be reported back to Council including any amendments made to 
Addendum 1 for adoption.  
 
For further enquires please contact Michael Longworth, Open Space Coordinator on 9952 
8222. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Michael Longworth 
Open Space Coordinator 


